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Wednesday 19th June 2024 

 

 

Bradford Literature Festival - Cancellation 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is with regret that we have to cancel our visits to the Bradford Literature Festival for all year groups. 

Having assessed the route to the venue, we cannot guarantee safety while crossing Thornton Road as 

there are no places to cross near the bus stops. In addition, there are roadworks along that stretch of 

Thornton Road, making the whole area difficult to access. We appreciate that this will cause 

disappointment to our children, however I am sure you will understand that safety must come first and 

foremost.  

 

Payments already made via Parent Pay will be refunded. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding  

 

Mrs Bramley  

 

 

      

mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk/

